
 
THE DEPUTY SECRETARY-GENERAL 

 
 
 
 
 
     
   18 August 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Chaoui, 
 

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I would like to thank you for your  
letter dated 21 July 2020, inviting him to address the staff of the United Nations  
Office at Geneva during a remote town hall, with the aim of discussing the 
situation following the issuance of the judgement on 30 June 2020 regarding  
the pay cut issue. 
 

The Secretary-General has asked the Under-Secretary-General for 
Management Strategy, Policy and Compliance, Ms. Catherine Pollard, and the 
Director-General of the United Nations Office at Geneva, Ms. Tatiana Valovaya, 
to participate on his behalf.  Their respective offices will liaise further to discuss 
the details of their participation.   

 
Allow me to take this opportunity to convey the best wishes of the 

Secretary-General for fruitful discussions.   
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 Amina J. Mohammed 
  
 
 
 
Ms. Prisca Chaoui  
Executive Secretary 
United Nations Office at Geneva  
  Staff Coordinating Council 
Geneva 


